DANNENBAUM ENGINEERING COMPANY — DALLAS, LLC

3030 LBJ FREEWAY, SUITE 910 DALLAS, TEXAS 75234 (972) 239-2002

To: Jeff Durham and Matt Dobecka— Collin County

From: Bo Ratto, P.E.

Subject: CR 664 over Branch of Arnold Creek Culvert Replacement
Date: June 24, 2016

Jeff and Matt,

As you requested Dannenbaum Engineering has evaluated the bids for the CR 664 over Branch of Arnold Creek
Culvert Replacement project. Additionally, Dannenbaum has checked several references and the work
experience for the apparent low bidder, McMahon Contracting, LP. McMahon’s bid of $271,475.23 is in line
with the work to be performed, they have similar work experience, and their references are good.

Recommendation:
Dannenbaum recommends Collin County formally award the contract to McMahon Contracting, LP in the
amount of $271,475.232 for the CR 664 over Branch of Arnold Creek Culvert Replacement project.

Sincerely,

o s Cps

Bo Ratto, P.E.



